
Submitting your Supporting Letter

Scholarship candidates are required to submit a supporting letter as part of their application. Your supporting 
letter must come from either: your science teacher or guidance counsellor.

Your supporting letter, written on paper with the school letter head, must confirm the following:
•	 Your interest in the program
•	 Why you should be considered for a scholarship

DO NOT SUBMIT THE SUPPORTING LETTER YOURSELF! Any supporting letters submitted by students/parents/
guardians will not be considered. Please have your teacher/guidance counsellor submit the letter of support via 
email using their official school email address. Please have them email us at med.ysp@utoronto.ca. Once we 
receive the letter, we will upload it for you onto the registration system. 

In the email have them include:
•	 In the subject line: applicant’s full name, Scholarship Supporting Letter

•	 e.g. Jane SMITH, Scholarship Supporting Letter
•	 Attach the letter as a PDF file

As with all the other supplemental documentation, the supporting letter should be sent to us by April 27, 2023. 
If you have any questions about submitting your supporting letter or any other questions about the application, 
you may contact us at med.ysp@utoronto.ca.


